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OUR MISSION
By providing an environment 
where learning opportunities 
take place and community 
relationships are enriched, 

the Sudie A. Fulford 
Community Learning Center 

will develop individual 
capacity and improve the 

quality of life for Swainsboro 
and Emanuel County.

Phone: 478.289.2464
Fax: 478.289.2465
Email: jdschwabe@ega.edu
Normal Hours of Operation
Monday - Friday, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Other times by appointmentat East Georgia State College

LEAVE A LEGACY 
When you are honoring or memorializing family and friends, please consider making a donation to the Sudie A. Fulford Community 
Learning Center through the East Georgia State College Foundation.  The Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.  
All gifts are tax deductible to the extent approved by law.  Contact Elizabeth Gilmer at 289-2037 for more information.

OUR GOALS
Education
Civic Engagement
Hospitality

Message From The Director
This summer, like previous summers, will see new camps and programs, and a
wonderful child-centered staff working the magic of camp!

Our camps offer young people opportunities for success each day. They are a place 
where spirits soar and laughter roars.  Here at the Fulford Center, we love what we 
do, and we hope it shows in everything we do.

We look forward to a summer full of friendship, personal growth, and FUN!
See you soon at the Center!Fulford Center Advisory 
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June 5......................Swainsboro High School Improvement Leadership Team Meeting
June 9-12.................Camp Adventure III
June 9......................Ida Bell Williams Book Club Meeting
June 11....................Fulford Advisory Board Meeting
June 13....................GSU Rural Healthcare Initiative Meeting
June 17....................Ogeechee Behavioral Health Board Meeting
June 18....................Gizmos & Gadgets Mini-Camp
June 18....................“Sounds” Like Fun Mini-Camp
June 20....................Candler County 21st Century Visitation
June 23-26...............Advance Chess Camp
June 24-25...............Certified Sitter Training
July 7-10..................Camp Exploration
July 11.....................GSU Rural Healthcare Initiative Meeting
July 14-17................Beginner/Intermediate Chess Camp
July 17.....................Magnolia Midlands GYSTC Board Meeting
July 21-25................Camp Invention
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JEAN D. SCHWABE, 
DIRECTOR

Camp Adventure III..................................June 9-12............. 8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
Gizmos and Gadgets Mini-Camp.............June 18................ 9:00 a.m. – Noon 
“Sounds” Like Fun Mini-Camp...............June 18................ 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Advance Chess Camp................................June 23-26........... 8:30 a.m. – Noon
Camp Exploration......................................July 7-10.............. 8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 
Beginner/Intermediate Chess Camp........July 14-17............ 8:30 a.m. – Noon
Camp Invention..........................................July 21-25............ 9:00 a.m. until 3:30 p.m.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR OUR SUMMER CAMPS!

Contact the Center at 289-2464 or 289-2094 for more information or to register.

Brides-To-Be: 
Situated among towering pines near the main entrance of East Georgia State College, the Fulford Center is the 
perfect venue for your special occasion.  Let us assist you with your wedding rehearsal dinner or bridesmaid 
luncheon.  The beautiful outdoor deck area, a great room with cozy seating around a grand stone fireplace, and a 
comfortable dining area (accommodating up to 70 people) are sure to provide the ultimate setting and ambiance 
for your special event.  You will also find our catering to be second to none.  For more information on Fulford 
Center rentals, please go to www.ega.edu and click on the Sudie A. Fulford Community Learning Center link 
located under OFFICES.



Emanuel Retired Educators 
Hold Year-End Meeting

The final 2013-14 meeting of the Emanuel Retired Educators 
Association was held May 21.  Anne Miller, Georgia Retired 
Educators Association Area VI Director, attended the meeting 
and installed the 2014-15 officers.  Dr. John Derden, chair of 
the association’s scholarship committee, presented the annual 
EREA Scholarship to Kaidy English, an education major at 
East Georgia State College.

Hey teens!  Do you like children?  Want to become CPR certified?
On June 24 and 25, the University of Georgia Extension Service will be offering a Babysitting 
and CPR Certification Training.  Available for ages 12 through 17, the training will be offered from 
9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m, and the cost of the course is $25.  To register or to receive additional 
information, contact Marnie Dekle at (478) 237-1226 or marnie@uga.edu.

Certified Sitter TrainingCertified Sitter Training
Area Student Groups Visit Center 

Over 600 students visited the Center last month.  Elementary and middle schools students from 
Candler, Tattnall, Emanuel, and Jefferson counties took part in a variety of fun, educational 
activities.  Students enjoyed planetarium shows, art activities, a snake show, and the ropes 
course. 

Erin Youmans, Magnolia Midlands Georgia Youth Science and Technology Center Coordinator, 
also provided a variety of age-appropriate hands-on science activities. 

The visits were the culminating activity of the students’ academic school year.

“Standards, Stem, and Science Literacy”    
     WORKSHOP

For two days in May, Erin Youmans, 
Magnolia Midlands GA Youth Science 
& Technology Center Coordinator, 
provided an informative STEM (Science/
Technology/Engineering/Mathematics)
workshop for area math and science 

teachers.  The first workshop focused on elementary 
standards, while the second day of training centered 
on middle grade standards. During the workshops, 
teachers participated in a variety of hands-on STEM 
activities and worked on integrating engineering, 
language arts, math, and technology into engaging 
science lessons.


